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I have been an Associate Adviser for NES since early 2020 
and part of my role is to be advisor for the GP retainer 
scheme in East and South East Scotland 
I have been GP partner in Edinburgh since 2002 and an 
Educational supervisor for GP trainees since 2007. 
My role is to support GP retainers and retainer practices by 
overseeing this government backed scheme. I strongly 
believe that the retainer scheme is a good option for 
someone to maintain their GP skills during a period of life 
when they have other commitments and is valuable to 
maintaining the GP workforce longer term.  
 

 

 

 


